


Mary Setnicar 

Environmental 
Recycling GroupTM 
Comprehensive Environmental Management Services 

U.S. EPA-Region 5 Pollution Prevention and Program Initiatives 

EPA Region 5 (LR-8J) 

77 W. Jackson Blvd. 

Chicago, Illinois 60604 

Telephone: 312-886-0976 

Fax: 312-692-2027 

Email : setnicar.marv@epa.gov 

RE: Notice of intent to continue the approval to store Polychlorinated Biphenyls (PCB) 

Dear Ms. Setnicar 

The current Approval to Commercially Store Polychlorinated Biphenyls (PCB's) for Environmental Recycling 
(ER) expires on June 27, 2010. ER requests our approval as a Commercial Storage Facility to continue for 
an additional ten years. 

Environmental Recycling is a full service waste management company providing over 6500 business large 
and small professional services for 15 years. As a PCB commercial storage facil ity, Universal Waste 
destination facility, Hazardous Waste Hauler, Used oil Transfer facility, and RCRA Part B Hazardous Waste 
Storage Facility, we provide professional waste management services for all of our customers. 

In May 2008 ER was granted EPA approval to store hazardous waste in our facility. As a Lamp recycler we 
store all types of customer generated lamps prior to processing/recycling. ER maintains a fully funded 
closure for the RCRA permit. This closure is separate from the closure fund established for the original PCB 
commercial storage approval. The PCB storage approval closure is fully funded. The trust has been 
evaluated and maintained yearly to ensure the appropriate funds are available. An updated closure plan 
with current information is included with this submittal. 

Please see the attached original PCB Commercial Storage application with updated information. The 
original content will remain in the text and all updates will be identified with a single line strikethrough 
identifying and edit has been made. Any new content will be identified in bold text. The updates will not 
affect Environmental Recycling's ability to safely and effectively manage PCB materials. 

Environmental Recycling would request in writing that during the review process for re-approval the current 
storage approval remain valid. 

If you have any questions or require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 
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Todd Hendrick 

Compliance Officer 

527 East Woodland Circle, Bowling Green, Ohio, 43402. Phone 419-354-6110 Fax 419-354-5110 


